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Statement from the Minister for Africa, Vicky Ford, on the humanitarian
crisis in East Africa.

Minister for Africa, Vicky Ford, said:

Today’s agreement to resume Ukraine grain exports, brokered by the
UN and Turkey, is a vital step towards alleviating hunger for the
world’s poorest and most vulnerable.

This is welcome news for countries in East Africa where famine is
also being driven by four consecutive seasons of failed rains and
the impact of conflicts, with 48 million people now facing severe
food insecurity.

That’s why the UK is calling for urgent action to address suffering
in East Africa and is also working with humanitarian aid agencies
to tackle this crisis and to stop it from getting worse. This year,
The UK will spend approximately £156 million across East Africa
towards humanitarian crises.

It’s eleven years since famine was last declared in Somalia, a
crisis that killed over 250,000 people. We have worked with
partners to build resilience and save lives over those 11 years and
as the UN lead on Somalia, the UK is committed to driving a global
response to prevent famine and alleviate further suffering.
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